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Ballenas to Host Next Parksville Council Meeting 
 
The next regular meeting of Parksville Council will be held at Ecole Ballenas Senior Secondary on Wednesday, 
February 20 at 1.30 pm. Ballenas Senior Secondary is located at 135 North Pym Street and the meeting will be 
held in the school theatre.  
 
Council wishes to hold meetings at locations in the community to provide residents with additional 
opportunities to attend and with this meeting at Ballenas, will engage students in the local government process. 
This meeting will be school focussed with delegations from Ballenas students and an expanded question period. 
The general public is welcome to attend. 
 
The June 17 regular meeting of Council is scheduled to be held at Knox United Church. Parksville Council 
meetings are held the first and third Mondays of the month. When a statutory holiday falls on the Monday, the 
meeting is then held on the Wednesday.   
 

### 
 
Media contact and for more information: 

 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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